
TOWN OF MIDDLEBURY SELECTBOARD
Tuesday, January 10, 2023, 7:10 p.m. 

Town Office Conference Room • 77 Main St.,Middlebury, Vermont  05753
(Video conference information provided below) 
Please visit the link below to join the webinar:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88051559525
Or Telephone:  Dial+1 646 558 8656, Webinar ID: 880 5155 9525

PUBLIC HEARING and INFORMATION MEETING
on PRELIMINARY PROPOSED TOWN GENERAL FUND BUDGET

(Includes capital project funds) for FY24 (July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024)
Your comments, suggestions and input are important and appreciated. If you 

can’t make the meeting on the 10th, we invite you to submit your input via e-mail, 
kramsay@townofmiddlebury.org, or mail, 77 Main Street, Middlebury, Vermont 
05753. 

Copies of the proposed budget may be obtained from the Town’s website, www.
townofmiddlebury.org, at the Town Manager’s office, 77 Main Street, or by calling 
802-458-8000. 

If you need special accommodation to attend this meeting, please contact the 
Town Manager’s Office as early as possible. 


